
Dear Senator Prozanski and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 
 
Soon after I married too young, I resorted to violent behavior with my wife.  Not often, but a few 
times is still too often.  100% unacceptable.  After I came to Oregon and while a student at UO, I 
volunteered with the Children's Services Division Parent Training program and have campaigned for 
more adults to take programs to prevent family violence. 
 
We all need to do whatever we can to prevent people with violent anger issues from taking their 
toll on women and children.  HB 4145 will protect Oregon families and save lives by prohibiting 
people convicted of stalking and partner abuse from purchasing or possessing guns. Please let me 
know you are voting YES on HB 4145. 
 
Thank you.  

Graham Lewis in Eugene 
 

Soothe a Violent World. 
CAUSE COOPERATION. 
 


